
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
All Services are operating however there have been localised closures 
of roads that we are unable to drive on due to flooding in the area. 
 
School Bus Services that are affected:  
 
S352 Raccoon Bus at Mongogarie Rd, Wyan Rd & Old Tenterfield Rd 
 
S364 Brontesaurus Bus at Bungawalbin – Whiporie Rd 
 
S344 Cheetah Bus at Myall Creek Rd, Bora Codrington Rd 
 
Please keep an eye on our website for further changes and updates. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Northern Rivers Buslines if you have 
any questions on the above affected school bus services.  
 
 


